Solihull Governor Services/National Governors Association
Solihull School Governors’ Training Programme

Establishing an Academy and a Multi-Academy Trust
The Governors’ Role

The National Governors’ Association has agreed to present a briefing to Solihull governors on Establishing an Academy and a Multi-Academy Trust (MAT).  The purpose of this seminar is to ensure that governors are aware of and fully understand the process and pitfalls involved in their school becoming an Academy and/or establishing or joining a Multi-Academy Trust.  There is specific focus on the need for the governing body to think realistically and strategically in relation to whether to become an Academy, either stand alone or as part of a MAT and which option will lead to the best outcomes for children and young people within their school.  The briefing will be delivered by Mr David Werry from the NGA.
This seminar will include:

· An overview of the differences between Maintained Schools and Academies;

· The role of the Governor in Academies

· The rationale for becoming a stand-alone Academy or part of a MAT

· The implications of forming or joining a MAT

· The role of the Trust Board

· The Scheme of Delegation and issues that should be considered.

· The processes involved in becoming an Academy

 
 
The briefing will be held on the following dates:
Wednesday, 9th November 2016
12.30-2.30pm
The Loft, Chelmsley Wood

Thursday, 8th December 2016
7.00-9.00pm
Civic Suite, Solihull
To reserve a place on either of these briefings please email: 

governorservices@solihull.gov.uk
